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28th April 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we are currently planning our Apprenticeship Day for this 
academic year! We are hoping to hold this special event on Tuesday 20th June. 
 
Last year our teachers and teaching assistants were able to offer apprenticeship days for 
various jobs: performing arts, hospitality, chef, teacher, estate agent, artist, textile designer, 
sports coach. The children thoroughly enjoyed the day and we had great feedback from 
parents when they were able to join their children for the final part of the day. We have been 
listening to what you have said and this year we are hoping to be able to offer even more and 
were wondering if any parents have professions that they can offer!  
 
If you think you could run a day where children could gain experience learning about a 
particular job or profession please let us know by Tuesday 9th May. Apprenticeship sessions 
last all day and could be for groups of between 10-20 children. Please contact the office email: 
office@heachamjunior.co.uk and include details about the apprenticeship session you could 
run and we will get back to you if we think we can accommodate your plans.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
Ellie Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
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